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February 9, 2015

Honorable Members of the Los Angeles City Council
Mr. Miguel Santana, CAO

200 N Spring Street Suite 2005

Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: Council File # 14-1500
Dear Councilmembers:

We agree with the Los Angeles City Council Arts, Parks, Health, Aging and LA River
Committee and are against the Recreation and Parks Commission recommendation
favoring Live Nation to manage and operate The Greek Theatre over Nederlander
Concerts that is currently successfully controlling the venue at a profit to the City.

The Nederlander / AEG proposal has the support of their local Neighborhood Councils and
Property Owners Associations as well as over 35,000 stakeholders who have signed
petitions, given public comment and written letters. It is imperative that community
impact and support be included and weighed in the proposal process.

Thank you for your consideration,
Mark Seigel
President, Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council



